>>> SNDMOW NEWSLETTER <<<

THE BRIGHT SIDE



TOP NEWS OF THE MONTH

AUGUST 2025: GIVING THANKS

>>> THANK YOU ASPIRA!

For the last 2 years, since August 2023, Aspira Peninsula Retirement Living has been generously donating delicious cakes for our clients on the last Thursday of every month! We wanted to take a moment to thank them for this contribution to the lives of our clients. Your consideration for our clients is greatly appreciated. Knowing the community is thinking about them and their well-being makes a difference in their lives. Thank you Aspira Peninsula, we are so grateful for our partnership!

SAYING GOODBYE **<<<**

We are sad to share that our Food Distribution Coordinator, Jordyn, had her last day on July 31, 2025. Last month, we celebrated her 5 year anniversary on staff at SNDMOW. After 5 difficult and transitional years, we are saying goodbye and good luck to Jordyn and wishing her all the best for her future. Thank you for your service to our organization and our clients!

SUMMER 2025: STAFF RESIGNING

EXPOLORE OUR WAYS TO GIVE

GIVING ISN'T ALWAYS CASH DONATIONS

>>> THERE ARE SO MANY WAYS TO GIVE BACK

At SNDMOW, we know that donating doesn't look the same for everyone. We have lots of opportunities to contribute to and support our important community service:

- 1. Use the DONATE NOW button on our website to donate with a credit card.
- 2. Consider donating to our Meal Subsidy program, Sponsor a Senior, which allows us to provide meals at a reduced cost for those dealing with financial insecurities.
- 3. Consider donating to our Monthly Giving program, Pledge50. All funds donated to Pleadg50 are used for our Sponsor a Senior program.
- 4. Fundraise for us! Start your own fundraiser on CanadaHelps.org by using the button on our Giving Opportunities page on our website.



5. Consider Volunteering your time to deliver our nutritious meals to our clients while also providing a check-in on the their well-being.

GIVING DOESN'T LOOK THE SAME FOR EVERYONE

- 6. Give the gift of meals with a Gift Card! Use our online form on our website to get started.
- 7. Through CanadaHelps.org, we are able to accept donations of Cryptocurrency, Mutual Funds and Securities. Get started by using the links on our Giving Opportunities page on our website.

www.sndmow.com

We are supported by donations from the community, and are grateful for any contributions that are made. Donations directly offset the cost of food and help those that built our community! A tax deductible receipt will be issued to any individual or company that donates to our service.

>>> CONNECT WITH US

We invite you, as well as your family and friends, to join us on social media, if you are able. You can find us on Facebook, Twitter and Linked In @sndmow or on Instagram @sndmow2021. We would also love to hear your feedback on Google.. Leave us a review on our business page: Surrey-North Delta Meals on Wheels!



THE SCOOP AT SNDMOW

SHARING ALL THE LATEST NEWS WITH YOU

>>> WELCOMING A NEW STAFF MEMBER

As Jordyn, our Distribution Coordinator, is moving on to see where life takes her, we offered her position to her assistant, Miranda. Miranda has accepted the position and we have hired her an assistant who started on August 5, 2025. We would like to give a warm welcome to Sam, our new Food Distribution Assistant! Sam has a lot of work experience in the private sector so she is new to working with a charity. We hope she finds the position purposeful and fulfilling as she

helps make a difference in the lives of our clients. Welcome to the team Sam!

>>> VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

We have a URGENT NEED for volunteer drivers!

Volunteers are needed Monday to Friday from 9:30am to 12:30pm to deliver our meals to our clients and are required to have a class 5 Canadian drivers license. Apply on our website, give us a call or send us an email: sndmow.com, 778-590-1433, sndmow@gmail.com

>>> VOLUNTEER ANNIVERSARIES

On August 16th, we celebrate Joey Zellweger's 1 year anniversary as a volunteer for

JULY STATS:

Meals Delivered: 1,692

Lunches

Delivered: **871**

Clients Served: **100**

Volunteers

Delivering:

181

Kilometers Driven

3,665.6

our charity. Greg Hernandez is celebrating his 2 year anniversary as our volunteer on August 17th. Miranda Hawco, our new Food Distribution Coordinator, is celebrating her 1 year anniversary working with our team on August 19th. We are grateful to have you all on our team, helping us to make a difference in the community. Without the service of volunteers, our organization cannot operate. Thank you for your dedication to our clients and charity!